
 

 
 

 

 

The SIPLACE team is active in environmental protection and expects the same from 
its suppliers 

 
 
 
 
 

 
The stipulations in the REACH Regulation (EC) No. 1907/2006 and the RoHS Directive 

2011/65/EU including any relevant national legislation implementing the Regulation/Directive 

must be fully observed by suppliers insofar as the products being supplied, including any 

packaging, are subject to the Regulation/Directive. In particular, the supplier must provide the 

customer with the necessary information and documentation in full and in good time. The 

only occasion on which this does not apply is if the stipulations mentioned above are not 

mandatory and deviations have been explicitly agreed with the customer. If any products 

supplied by the supplier, including any packaging, do not conform to these stipulations, the 

supplier must inform the customer of this in writing without delay, and at the latest prior to 

delivery. 


